
 
 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
Federal Trade Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20580 

 
 
 

Office of the Commissioner   
  

 July 10, 2015 
 
VIA EMAIL  
The Honorable Marilyn W. Avila 
North Carolina House of Representatives 
2217 Legislative Building 
16 W. Jones Street 
Raleigh, NC 27601-1096 
 
Dear Representative Avila, 
 
 I write to concur with the letter 
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stringent CON laws, such as North Carolina, the stringency of the program is positively and 
significan


